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Project update       October 11, 2021 

Weekend work planned for October 15 through 17 

Crews will complete utility work on 4th Avenue South and South Michigan Street 
 

Starting as early as Friday, October 
15, 2021, crews will be working on 4th 
Ave. S. and S. Michigan St. from 7 
p.m. to 5 a.m., Friday through Sunday. 

Work will involve concrete foundation 
for lighting, electrical work, and curb 
and sidewalk restoration near 
Georgetown Wet Weather Treatment 
Station project. The project will 
construct a new facility that will clean 
excess sewage and stormwater during 
heavy rains. This project will reduce 
untreated wastewater entering the 
Duwamish River by 95 percent.  

If you live or work near the treatment 
station site, you may have received our summer newsletter which shares an update on our progress 
and highlights how the community helped create the treatment station. Check out our summer 2021 
newsletter.  
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What to expect:  
• Work hours between 7 p.m. and 5 a.m., Friday through 

Sunday 
• Work is expected to take approximately two working 

days.  
• The sidewalk on the northwest corner of S. Michigan St. 

and 4th Ave. S. will be closed 
• The far-right lane traveling northwest on S. Michigan St. 

will be closed between 4th Ave. S. and E. Marginal Way 
S. 

• The lane closure will begin on Friday night and remain 
through Monday morning to allow the new sidewalk to 
cure  

• People walking will be redirected depending on the 
location of active construction 

• Please pay attention to signage and flaggers for your safety and the safety of our crews 
• Noise and lighting will be typical of a construction site 

 
Additional Progress at the Treatment Station 
As of August 2021, construction of the treatment station is over 90 percent complete! Over the past 
couple of weeks, crews have made progress on the following activities:  

• Completing pipe connections on site. 
• Installing sidewalks on 4th Ave. S. 
• Making electrical connections for indoor and outdoor lighting. 
• Building planter areas which will be the home of native plants in the future plaza. 

Did you know? 
King County’s Wastewater Treatment Division is among the many clean-water utilities nationwide 
exploring ways to include green infrastructure in long-term plans to reduce pollution and protect water 
quality. Native plants and other vegetation at the station will help slowly filter water from rain through 
the soil and remove potentially hazardous pollutants, protecting the Puget Sound! 

 

 Updated hotline hours  
 

Starting in October 2021, our new 
hotline hours are from 8 a.m. to 5 
p.m., Monday through Friday. If you 
have questions or need assistance, 
please call us at 206-205-9286. The 
24/7 hotline will remain open during 
overnight and weekend work.  
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Example of landscape installation at the Murray CSO 
Storage Facility.  
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